
MILTON HYDRO DISTRIBUTION INC.                     
55 Thompson Road South, Milton, Ontario   L9T 6P7                   
Telephone (905) 876-4611  ● Fax (905) 876-2044 
 

 
 
November 1, 2004 
 
 
Attention:  Mr. John Zych 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Mr. Zych: 
 
RE: Application for Final Order – Milton Hydro Conservation and Demand 

Management Plan 
Board file number RP-2004-0203/EB-2004-408

 
On October 19th, 2004 Milton Hydro Distribution Inc. was granted an interim 
approval of the Conservation and Demand Management Plan submitted for the 
Board’s review in an application dated June 29, 2004 with an approved budget of 
$761,632.  The cost of individual projects contained in Milton Hydro’s proposed 
CDM budget of $1,129,000 will be pro-rated to reflect the approved budget 
amount. 
 
Milton Hydro is now applying for a final order of the Board.  We would suggest 
that any required notices will be placed in the local newspaper, The Canadian 
Champion.    
 
Sincerely, 
 
MILTON HYDRO DISTRIBUTION INC. 

 
D. R. Thorne, P. Eng. 
President & CEO 
 


